
 

 

  

  

 

  
                                                                          

   
                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

As we come towards the end of this busy half term, we are excited to be preparing for Easter in school. It’s always a very 

special time of year for us at Lea Endowed as we get ready to celebrate the death and resurrection of Jesus and the 

wonderful hope that this brings to our fragile world. Please see below for next week’s egg-citing activities!       

Following on from your feedback in the Parental Questionnaires, we will be launching a newly formatted fortnightly teachers’ 

newsletter. This will be sent home on alternate weeks from my Headteacher’s letter and will begin next term. Please let us 

know your thoughts on this new layout and, most importantly, please take time to read all the newsletters as they contain 

valuable information on upcoming events in school. 

 

 

 

  

   

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
  

   

   

 

       

 

 

 

          

  

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 13 

Friday 31st March 2023 

Our theme this half term is  

FORGIVENESS 

 
“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

EASTER NEWS 

• Monday 3rd April - Key Stage Easter Carousel – the children will take part in a variety of Easter based fun learning 

activities to mark this most special time of year. 

• Tuesday 4th April at 10am – Easter Celebration – You are very welcome to join us for this special worship time. 

• Wednesday 5th April - Decorated Easter Egg Competition The egg can be hard boiled or "blown". Please ensure 

the egg is clearly labelled with your child's name and YEAR group. The base should be no larger than A4 as we 

are currently more limited to space for display purposes. We will award one prize to the most creative entry in 

each year group (child produced please). All entries will be returned home on the same day. 

• Wednesday 5th April – Break up for Easter at 2:00pm. 

• Monday 17th April at 8:45am – School reopens for the Summer term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Seagrave’s Great Manners Award 

I am delighted to have presented my 

special awards for excellent manners and a 

wonderful, respectful attitude to:  

Mia  in Year 4 

 and  

Cain  in Year 3 

Well done and keep shining brightly. I am 

very proud of you both.  

On behalf of all the staff, children and governors, 

have a wonderful Easter, 

C M Seagrave 

                                                                  

LENT APPEAL – Make a Wish 

Thank you to everyone for supporting the Make a wish appeal 

today; the cakes were amazing, and the children have 

thoroughly enjoyed their fund-raising day. Together we have 

raised a magnificent £412 to help make a dream come true for 

children who are extremely poorly or terminally ill. Thank you 

for helping to make a difference!  

 
 

Next week, we say a very 

sad goodbye to Cain, who 

is leaving to join a school, 

closer to home. 

 It has been an absolute 

joy having you in our 

school family Cain, and we 

will miss you very much - 

we send you with our love 

and prayers from everyone 

at Lea Endowed. 

Please can I remind you of the importance of keeping 

your child safe online over the Easter break and remind 

you of the brilliant National Online Safety tool that we 

sign up to, to help support you with keeping up to date 

with the latest developments.  You can sign up for free 

using this link 

www.lancashiresafeguarding.org.uk/online-

safeguarding/parents-and-carers 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER: In line with county and government attendance strategies, please be aware that our Governing Body has made 

the decision, that from September ’22, unauthorised absences, that are not exceptional, may be subject to Fixed Penalty Fines. Please be 

aware that this includes holidays taken in term time, and that any fine applies to each individual child in a family.  

These fines are applied to both parents for each child who is absent. Please avoid booking holidays in term time. 
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